
Guidelines for the Health and Safety of Our Community in the Church 

Part of suspending public Masses is rooted in the significant stipulations the county has put on any 

gathering even if it is less than 250 people. This is why we are canceling even generally small events and 

there are certain things we need to keep in mind in the Church when we come to pray: 

• Do not come to the Church if you are sick or feel like you might be getting sick.  

• Those who are at risk because of health reasons or age are strongly discouraged from coming. 

• We will only be using the South side entrance to the church for Private Prayer.  If you need 

accessible access you can park on 80th and use the path between the church and Quigley to get 

to that door. 

• Everyone needs to be able to have about 6 feet of space in the pews.  

• We will be limiting the number of people in the church to less than 10 at a time.  Please 

understand if we have to ask you to wait or come back later. 

• Please use the hand sanitizer at the entrance to the church.  There are Clorox wipes available to 

wipe down the pew before and after your use.  

Thank you and God Bless! 

 


